
	

	

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
Toronto, June 19, 2019 
 
Automatic Door Openers Increase Accessibility at the  
Koffler Centre of the Arts 
 
 
WHAT: On Thursday, June 20, 2019, from 6–9 PM, the Koffler Centre of the Arts will acknowledge 

the support of the Ontario Trillium Foundation in providing the funds to install automatic door 
openers on three main doorways in the Koffler Gallery and the Koffler Centre of the Arts. 
 
MPP Chris Glover (Spadina–Fort York) and NAME, an Ontario Trillium Foundation 
Volunteer, will attend the event and will formally present the Koffler Centre of the Arts with a 
plaque to mark the work done as a result of receiving a grant from the Ontario Trillium 
Foundation in 2019. 
 
Karen Tisch, Executive Director at the Koffler Centre of the Arts, will be talking about how 
this grant has increased the accessibility of the Koffler Gallery, as well as public programs 
and educational activities at the Koffler Centre of the Arts. 

 
WHO: 

 
Chris Glover, MPP for Spadina–Fort York 
NAME, Ontario Trillium Foundation, Grant Review Team Volunteer 
Karen Tisch, Executive Director, The Koffler Centre of the Arts 
Mona Filip, Director/Curator, Koffler Gallery 

 
WHEN: 

 
Thursday, June 20, 2019 
6–9 PM 

 
WHERE: 

 
Koffler Centre of the Arts 
180 Shaw Street, Suite 104-105 
Toronto, Ontario 
M6J 2W5 

 
 

PHOTO & INTERVIEW OPPORTUNITIES AVAILABLE 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Tony Hewer 
Director, Marketing, Communications & Archives 
The Koffler Centre of the Arts 
(647) 925 – 0643 ext 224 
thewer@kofflerarts.org 
web: http://kofflerarts.org/ 
 
 


